
 

 

 

 

January 17, 2024 
 

Hi Assisteens and Happy 2024! 
 

Hope you and your family are well and your winter holidays were joyous. 
 

It’s been way too long since we last got together and we are excited about seeing everyone on 
January 22 at 6:30 PM in the CMR!   
Upcoming Assisteens Meeting Dates for 2024: 

• February 26 

• March 25 

• April 22 

• May 20 (Medallion Dinner) 
 

There’s a lot to do in the coming months:  

• Planning for our May Medallion Dinner celebrations for our graduates 

• Selecting a slate of officers for the 2024-2025 Governing Body 

• Choosing philanthropic groups we would like to support in the coming year 
 

We will continue to work on our current projects: 

• Comfort blankets 

• Goodie bags 

• Staffing the Bargain Box 

• Other Assistance League projects as requested 
 

Special thanks to those who staffed the Bargain Box this fall and a huge shout out to Reid 
Shanas, our Corresponding Secretary, for keeping us all on track and reminding everyone their 
shifts!  We will review the Bargain Box staffing schedule further at our meeting on January 22 
as there are many, many opportunities for YOU to help. 
Upcoming 2nd Saturday, Assisteens Bargain Box Staffing Schedule for 2024: 

• February 10 

• March 9 

• April 13 

• May 11 

• Other dates are available 



You can see, we only have a few meetings left this year and lots to do.  Be thinking about how 
you would like to support these efforts.  Be prepared to come to the meeting with your ideas 
and to sign up!  As always, if you cannot attend a meeting, please let us know. 
 
We look forward to your participation and enthusiasm for our philanthropic causes.   
 
Thank you for being here. 
 
Becky, Britta, & Nancy 
Assisteens Committee 2023-2024 
assisteenscoordinator@alflintridge.org 

mailto:assisteenscoordinator@alflintridge.org

